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UNITED STATES+ ,

y <4y ^g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
p C WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

; .g (: D [f $8. Af''%, ...../ June 26, 1979

Mr. Perry Ballard, President
Perry Ballard Advertising, Incorporated
508 Broad Street, Suite 201
St. Joseph, MI 49085

Dear Mr. Ballard.

Thank you for your letter of April 20, 1979 to Robert Minogue concerning
the HI-L0 Welding Gage. We appreciate the offer of a trial system for
evaluation. However, we believe that it would be more appropriate for you
to contact directly industrial users of welding gages, including electric
uti'ities, as potential purchasers of welding gages.

Sincerely,

[ ^

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reac'.or Regulation
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